
Let's get your Kroger Plus Card linked to St. Anthony School! 
 

Step 1 - Go to www.kroger.com/communityrewards 
  
Step 2a - If you are already an online Kroger customer click the "Sign In" button.   

 Use your email address and password to proceed to the sign in. 

 Enter NPO number 10157 or select St. Anthony School from list and click on 
confirm. 

 
Step 2b - If you are not an online Kroger customer click the "Create an Account" button 
and have your Kroger Plus Card handy.  

 Sign up for a Kroger Rewards Account by entering zip code, clicking on favorite 
store, entering your email address and creating a password, agreeing to the 
terms and conditions 

 You will then get an e-mail message from Kroger and then you will know your 
online account is set up. 

 Go back to www.kroger.com/communityrewards and click on "Enroll Now" button. 

 Click on Edit Kroger Community Rewards information and input your Kroger Plus 
card number - it is the number on the back of your card. 

 Update or confirm the rest of your account information on the Account Summary 
page including under Community Rewards.  There you click the "Enroll" button 
and enter your name and address and hit the "Save" button. 

 Now enter NPO number 10157 or select St. Anthony School from list and click on 
confirm and click the "Enroll" button. 

 Then you can sign out. 
 
Step 2c - If you are not an online Kroger customer and you use your phone number at 
check-out instead of a Kroger Plus Card.  

 Call 800-576-4377 select option 4 to get your Kroger Plus card number. 

 Then go to Step 2b. 
 
Please Note:  If you currently have a Kroger Gift Card under the old program: 
August 30th is the last day to reload your card.  You can still use your card for 
purchases after August 30th, and the value remaining on your Kroger Gift Card will not 
expire. 
 
Contact Vicky Garcia at 812-725-1001 if you have any questions. 
 
 

Thanks for linking your Kroger Plus Card to St. Anthony School! 
 

http://mail.twc.com/do/redirect?url=http%253A%252F%252Fr20.rs6.net%252Ftn.jsp%253Ff%253D001zkX-qybwfuKPTMohT3msf2sM7Ef5wHtEafNuKgtPau50dwvHtWd30Iyg__IGtdXZa73gT4OVCsGpdU7wgLOWc7zgBW_Vq-Faj2otVxNzIUKidwpxaXVtcbPjk6ilb3ZuR8SZdqrVyih9-9_Xf-cEAwzg0WtOGgSv8TDuMLWLVtUWwP9ASWkUZx0lPMkNq3ySwveyY7DC-8uosKuXs8-1Z5bTrUxPB_qJvM-HI0OmtEaNR_OyhlqRSsU4gxyMyTYnV92ANcVVsROv5S8ZlWR0efVEXRtf6L3qQayigAZwl94UXZdl-MCpEg%253D%253D%2526c%253DHXVdz6j2ijxTVLtomE_IzINqZ-7iZiFm0IP2BlipjMluPtGpjrhYdA%253D%253D%2526ch%253D33h49xnwwiNSuZowzswnE9SdxsJaU7TwnPcCN6pc8egTRvgnMrYtBQ%253D%253D&hmac=babe4d1d3057c0ba19635f6f843233a9
http://mail.twc.com/do/redirect?url=http%253A%252F%252Fr20.rs6.net%252Ftn.jsp%253Ff%253D001zkX-qybwfuKPTMohT3msf2sM7Ef5wHtEafNuKgtPau50dwvHtWd30Iyg__IGtdXZa73gT4OVCsGpdU7wgLOWc7zgBW_Vq-Faj2otVxNzIUKidwpxaXVtcbPjk6ilb3ZuR8SZdqrVyih9-9_Xf-cEAwzg0WtOGgSv8TDuMLWLVtUWwP9ASWkUZx0lPMkNq3ySwveyY7DC-8uosKuXs8-1Z5bTrUxPB_qJvM-HI0OmtEaNR_OyhlqRSsU4gxyMyTYnV92ANcVVsROv5S8ZlWR0efVEXRtf6L3qQayigAZwl94UXZdl-MCpEg%253D%253D%2526c%253DHXVdz6j2ijxTVLtomE_IzINqZ-7iZiFm0IP2BlipjMluPtGpjrhYdA%253D%253D%2526ch%253D33h49xnwwiNSuZowzswnE9SdxsJaU7TwnPcCN6pc8egTRvgnMrYtBQ%253D%253D&hmac=babe4d1d3057c0ba19635f6f843233a9

